
We object to a crematorium/burial site being  build in or near Firs Farm Wetlands Park and 
Playing Fields.

The Wetlands are a beautiful, health enhancing (physical and mental), educational site that has 
been steadily developed over several years whilst Enfield itself has suffered with a loss of shared 
recreational/green facilities. There are already 02 crematoriums in the local area, on higher up 
the A10 and one at New Southgate.

The proposal will adversely affect the environment and local traffic and may jeopardise funding 
from other local community groups (such as Thames Water) at a time when we are meant to be 
demonstrating are support for the natural environment.

Please cease development plans for the wetlands.
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